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From: Nathan Anton <nateanton@yahoo.com>
To: <rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Wed, Nov 9, 2005  6:44 AM
Subject: Los Osos Sewer- Pleae Help!

Dear Mr. Briggs

  We are a young family and property owners living in
Los Osos and are pleading with you and your board to
help.  We do not support the recent recall, Measure B,
or the newly elected CSD. 
  We greatly question the legality of Measure B and
the recall election. As to our understanding property
owners with lots, that are not developed, were not
allowed to vote on this initiative.  Is this true?  In
addition, the measure is going to put our citizens
into unfathomable and dire financial peril and
continue pollution. Also, our tax assessment which we
have been paying for the study and development of the
proposed site has been wasted if the current sit is
not built. Can this money be squandered legally
without refund? 
   Please do whatever you can do to repeal Measure B
and force the CSD to continue building our current
sewer without punishing the those who are in touch
with reality and understand our complex situation.
   Please write back!
  
Sincerely,

Nathan and Melati Anton
1420 9th St.
Los Osos, CA  93402
nateanton@yahoo.com
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